Department of Conservation 301 N. Randolph Street

@ United States Soil Springer Federal Building
-~ Servics Champaign, IL 61820

February 6, 1984

B. J. Youngblood, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 1
Division of Licensing

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comm,
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Youngblood:

Members of our staff have reviewed the data for the draft environmental
impact statem:nt related to the operation of Braidwood Station Units

1 and 2, Docket Nos, STN 50-456 and STN 50-457 in Will County, Illinois,
and have no comments to add to those made in an earlier review.

Sincerely,

State Conservationist

ce: Peter C. Myers, Chief, SCS, USDA, Washington, D.C.
Roger Rowe, AIS' "D, Marseilles, IL
Steve Chard, IDOA, Springfield, IL
Don Manecke, Orion, IL
B. Smith, AC, A-2
A. May, DC, A-2
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